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THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERALASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

8 October 2014 

By its resolution 69/1 of 19 September 2014, the General Assembly welcomed the 
intention of the Secretary-General to establish the United Nations Mission for Ebola 
Emergency Response and called upon Member States, relevant United Nations bodies 
and the United Nations system to provide their full support to the Mission. 

In view of recent developments, I would like to inform you that I will convene an 
informal meeting of the plenary on the public health crisis emanating from the Ebola 
virus outbreak. 

In this regard, I have invited Dr. David Nabarro, Special Envoy of the Secretary­
General on Ebola and Mr. Anthony Banbury, Special Representative and Head of the 
United Nations Mission for Ebola Emergency Response (UNMEER), to brief the 
membership on this pressing matter. 

The briefing will take place on Friday, 10 October 2014, at 11.00 a.m. in the 
ECOSOC Chamber. 

Your personal participation at the briefing will be highly appreciated. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

Sam K. Kutesa 


